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Board Members
  

Chairman
Gordon Marcy

222.8187
 

President
Felicia Clause

333.4741
 

Vice President
Debra Abukwaik

265.0109
 

Treasurer
Colleen Banaszak

265.1970
 

Secretary
Andrea Cseh

265.0064
 

Architectural Review
Renee Turner

222-0536
 

Events Planner
Jackie McLanahan

225.5851

If you should have any questions, 
ideas and/or considerations, 
please contact anyone of the 
above o�cers for assistance.

Group E-Mail Address:
hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com

 

See website for individual
email addresses.

Homefront News

The Middleton’s

February 2010

We have lived in 
North Ridge Farms 
for eight years. We 
moved to Louisville 
fourteen years ago 

from Raleigh North 
Carolina. Cathy is 

originally from Tioga which is a small 
town in north central Pennsylvania. She 
was born in Elmira, New York.  A 
general Dentist by trade, my wife 
recently sold her private practice and is 
now adjusting to life as a stay at home 
Mom. I am originally from Fredericks-
burg Virginia. I have been a licensed 
pilot for 27 years and make my living 
�ying jets for UPS. 

We have two children. Our oldest child 
is named William A. and he is almost 
eight. His younger sister is named Reese 
and she is almost �ve. Both of our 
children were born in Louisville and are 
o�cially natives. Like most parents with 
young children Cathy and I stay busy 
keeping up with the kids activities. 
Currently William A. is in a chess club, 
takes piano lessons, and is a second year 
cub scout. Reese takes ballet lessons, 

gymnastics, and generally 
does whatever her older 
brother does.

As far as hobbies go, Cathy's 
�rst love is reading. She generally 
reads 3-4 books per week and never 
seems to get enough. As for me, I 
enjoy �ying our 65 year old antique 
airplane which we have owned since 
before we were married.  For those who 
are not aware, there is a small grass 
runway that  adjoins the school prop-
erty next to our subdivision. When the 
weather is nice I frequently �y the 
airplane over from Bowman �eld and 
land at Je�ries Farm. �e Je�ries Farm 
runway has been there for more than 30 
years and certainly has been a bonus for 
us since moving into North Ridge 
Farms.

The

Middleton’s



Neighborhood 
Babysitters

 

Breann Heid (16)
Danielle Heid (15)

4545 NR Circle
265-0332

Kim McElhinny(17)
Taylor McElhinny (15)

4604 NR Circle
225-0830

Rachel Roup(14)
4505 NR Circle

222-8792

Lauren Brady (16)
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kellie Sulzle (16)
552-4973

Neighborhood
Pet Sitters

 

Rachel McLanahan
225-5851

Lauren Brady
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kamilla Bentsen
222-6144

Jillian Taylor
222-8222

Need Yard Help?
 

Josh
265-1200 or 640-8840

Michael Roup
222-8792
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A suggestion by a North Ridge homeowner, 
Helen Gra�y, prompted the board to look into 
alternative trash collection companies that 
o�ered curbside recycling. Here is what we 
found out:  
 
Industrial Disposal o�ers the following...
• Weekly trash pick-up for a monthly 
charge of $12.30  (cart provided)
• Bi-Weekly curbside recycling for a 
monthly charge of $4.50 (cart provided)
• Must call in for large items to be picked 
up (1 item per week)
• Yard waste must be in 4' x 6" bundles
Per Industrial Disposal, we can't have 
recycling pick-up without trash pick-up.  
 
Please e-mail your positive and negative 
responses by March 1. We want to know! 
jackie.mclanahan22@insightbb.com   
 
A message from Helen Gra�y:
     “How much  of your garbage can be 
recycled? I challenge you to look!  You 
might be surprised. Even though our kids 

are grown and gone, David and I still 
manage to produce as much recyclables as 
we do garbage. Mind you, up till now 
recycling meant going to Buckner and 
dropping off bags of cans, bottles, card-
board, newspaper etc. into dirty, smelly, 
bee-infested bins. And guess what, lots of 
people do that.  Maybe you do it too.  
Consider how much better it would be if 
we could put the recyclables out curbside 
for pick-up. 
     Please consider recycling to be a 
conscious choice to do the right thing. Just 
for starters: recycling one aluminum can 
saves enough energy to run a 100-watt 
bulb for 20 hours, a computer for 3 hours 
or a TV for 2 hours (EPA 2008). Glass 
never wears out and can be recycled 
forever. Each of us uses approximately one 
100-foot tall Douglas �r tree in paper and 
wood products per year (EPA 2008).  
Please take the time to give this your 
attention. Think of this as an invitation to 
join your neighbors in doing the right 
thing.”

Date: Wed., February 17th

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Place: �e Red Pepper Cafe (on 329)

R.S.V.P.: Jackie McLanahan
        225.5851

Ladies! Come join us!

Happy Valentine’s Day!

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN 

SURVEY? (this is not a vote)
CURBSIDE RECYCLING


